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2 June 2025

To whom it may concern,

Nagoya University Alumni Association

Chief Secretary Shogo Kimura

Call for applications for NUAL Support Projects (Round 1 2025)

Thank you for your support of the Nagoya University Alumni Association.

Since 2004, NUAL has been supporting a variety of university activities through the NUAL
Support Project fund.

The call for applications takes place twice per year. We are now calling for applications for Round
1 for 2025.

To this end, I would like to draw your attention to the separate guidance for applications, and the
NUAL Founding Principles. If you have a project in mind that is eligible, please submit a digital
application form to the below email address by Thursday 31 July 2025.

Please note that where the applicant is a student, we ask that they attach a reference (in any format)
from a Nagoya University faculty member.

We look forward to receiving your application.

Contact details
Enquiries and applications to be submitted to:

Development Office, NUAL Bureau
C/o: Ms Yokochi * Ms Iwayama
Ph: 052-747-6774
FAX: 052-747-6383
E-mail: nual-jimu@t.mail.nagoya-u.ac.jp






